Wycombe Wanderers Women - April 22 
· Current Head coach, Dave Ward is leaving the Chairgirls at the end of the season. We would like to thank Dave for all his hardwork & commitment to the Women’s side over the last few years. 
· Wycombe Wanderers Women are delighted to announce that we have appointed a new head coach. Carl Simon will take over in the summer. Carl will also be supported by Dan Weber, both of whom join us from Watford Ladies. Jaymie Bailey will also join the coaching staff and he has a wealth of experience within the girls & women’s game. 
· All league games for the Chairgirls have now finished. The reserves finished 3rd in division 3N, the u18s currently sit 1st in the u18s division however teams below have a few games in hand. The firsts season is now complete and other teams still have games to play but the team are currently 7th. 
· The u18s were invited to WWFC v Doncaster as they paraded the Berks & Bucks winners trophy at half time. Thank you to Wycombe Wanderers FC for inviting us. The girls also spoke to Wycombe Sound as they celebrated the victory. 
· Our reserves and u18s recently took part in some end of season friendlies. The u18s took on Oxford City u18s and came out on top as they won 4-3. The reserves played Ruilsip Rangers as the game finished 2-2. 
· We’re looking for new players to join our teams ahead of the new season. If you have played at steps 4 or 5 in Women’s football, we would love to hear from you! 
Please email Nigel on nigemart2019@gmail.com or Carl on  carlsimon57@gmail.com if you would like more information.
